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Daniel Wu just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

Our family really like the idea of the project. They keep the heritage house and also increase
more living space for more people to live in the city. Great job! I support it.

ON TABLE            C-5
Public Hearing
March 27, 2023
re: Item 3
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